

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

5th November, 2018

Dear Parents/ Carers

As a matter of urgency, please could you return the Data Collection Sheet given out before the half term break to the school office. These forms ensure your child's details, including emergency contacts are correct. The forms must still be signed, dated and returned if there are no amendments. If you require another copy please email admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk and we will send one home with your child.

Kind regards

Sent on behalf of the Admin Team

